
 
 

 

Bulletin 28 for Parents/Guardians  

12th May 2021 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

As we come to close to the end of the school year I would like to inform you about end of year 
details and some other important notices, 

Every single member of the RCS school community – staff, students and parents – has to exercise 
personal responsibility in relation to Covid-19 prevention. 

I again urge parents/guardians to limit the contacts of our senior students especially as we get 
closer to the Leaving Certificate Exams. Please PLEASE avoid 18th birthday parties, graduation 
parties, end of year parties etc. etc.  

A few important COVID-19 reminders/notices: 

• Full Covid-19 measures are in place as before. School transport will run as normal.  
o I cannot stress how important student compliance is, this includes – eating 

outdoors in dry weather, one-way systems, wearing masks PROPERLY, and NOT 
mixing with other year groups. 

o Please ensure that your child has their own mask AND spares. Thank you. 
• Covid-19 reminders! 

o Students self-isolate or restrict their movements at home if they display any signs 
or symptoms of COVID-19 and contact their family doctor to arrange a test. 

o Remember – if in doubt – keep them out! 
 

End of Year Arrangements –  
 
Wednesday 12th May Graduation Mass 7pm (Online) 
Friday 14th May Awards Ceremony 11.10-1.10 
Friday 14th May Final Date for collection of LC evidence for Accredited Grades – 6th year  
students who are NOT sitting exams finish on this date. 
Monday 17th May- Friday 21st May 1st/ 2nd/5th/LCA1 Summer Exams 
May 17th – last week of JC Assessments 
Tuesday 25th May TY Graduation 1.50-3.50 
Friday 28th - Last day of school for students  
 
All assessments for students will finish on May 21st.  
 
The school will close on Friday May 28th for all students at little break – 10.50am to facilitate 
Restorative Practice and LC/Accredited grades training for teachers.  
 

Thank you all for your continued support, 

Stay safe, 

Rachel O’ Connor, 

Principal. 


